Proposed 2024 grants


• Vision Bermuda 

Vision Bermuda helps the visually impaired community of Bermuda, by offering training, services, funds for operations and equipment. They are asking for funds for their Critical Needs Programme which is designed to address the urgent needs of individuals who are experiencing vision loss who are uninsured or underinsured and not able to access necessary eye care services due to financial hardship. https://visionbermuda.bm/

 Vision Bermuda provided a very clear and complete application, giving us all the accounts required to apply. They have applied a few years running and so far we have not chosen them as a charity. They are asking for $10,000 towards their Critical Care programme which would benefit over 40 patients - we feel that this responds to our requirement to give funds that benefit a group of people and not just a couple of individuals. 

• It Takes a Village 

The charity was founded by Fiona Dill and Erin Williams initially as a platform to offer used baby equipment on Facebook to those in need. It has expanded to offer ante natal services and courses to different communities. Those who can afford it use the Doula services of Fiona Dill and attend her ante natal sessions, often given privately.  Through the charity in conjunction with The Women’s Resource Centre, Fiona and Erin would now like to extend their services to those mothers who would not have the means to pay for ante natal help and advice, by offering Community Birth Classes which would be available to all and would be run once a quarter.  They are requesting $5,000 which would fund the classes, the cost of the facilitator/ educator, the venue and refreshments and a marketing campaign that would make sure that every pregnant woman knew about them.
https://ittakesavillagebda.com/
